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Report on the Implementation of the Individual Research Plan (IRP) 

 

Research topic '..................................................................................................................'  

 

1) After the first year 

2) After the second year (mid-term assessment report) 

3) After the third year 

4) After the fourth year 

5) ..... 

 

Report after the first year 

1. Tasks planned for the first year of IRP implementation and completed in the 

reported academic year ......................................... , resulting from the IRP schedule (the numbers of 

research tasks should correspond to their numbering in the IRP, all tasks should be listed, including those 

that have not been completed): 

  

PhD student's full name 
 

Supervisor/Supervisors or 

Supervisor/Auxiliary Supervisor   

 YES (add opinion as attachment) 

                            

Unit of implementation of the PhD 

student's research project: 

 

Industrial doctorate  
(tick as appropriate) 

 YES  NO 

PhD dissertation discipline   

Date of commencement of education 

at the Doctoral School 

(day/month/year): 

 

Planned date of submission of PhD 

dissertation (day/month/year): 
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Research 
task no. 

Planned tasks for 

implementation 

 

Target 
outcome and 
attachment 

number 

Approximate [%] of task 
completion in relation to the IRP 
and explanation of discrepancies 

between the plan and 
implementation (if applicable) 

1. 
 
 

  

2. 
 
 

  

3. 
 
 

  

…………………… 
 
 

  

 

 

2. Additional tasks directly related to the IRP implementation, conducted in the reported 

academic year but not included in the IRP schedule for the reported year (e.g. tasks planned for 

later years in the IRP schedule, unforeseen tasks that were not originally included in the IRP 

schedule but were necessary for project completion – maximum 200 words): 

Research task no. Topic 
 

1. 
 
 

2. 
 
 

3. 
 
 

……………………… .. 
 
 

 

Report after the second year 

1. Tasks planned for the second year of IRP implementation and completed in the 

reported academic year ..........,  resulting from the IRP schedule (numbers of research tasks should 

correspond to their numbering in the IRP, all tasks should be listed, including those that have not been 

completed): 

Research 
task no. 

Planned tasks for 

implementation 

 

Target 
outcome and 
attachment 

number 

Approximate [%] of task 
completion in relation to the IRP 
and explanation of discrepancies 

between the plan and 
implementation (if applicable) 

1.    
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2. 
 
 

  

3. 
 
 

  

…………………… 
 
 

  

 

2. Additional tasks directly related to the IRP implementation, conducted in the reported 

academic year but not included in the IRP schedule for the reported year (e.g. tasks planned for 

later years in the IRP schedule, unforeseen tasks that were not originally included in the IRP 

schedule but were necessary for project completion – maximum 200 words): 

Research task no. Topic 
 

1. 
 
 

2. 
 
 

3. 
 
 

……………… 
 
 

 

3. Tasks planned but not (fully) completed during the first year (if applicable) 

Research 
task no. 

Planned tasks for 

implementation 

 

Target 
outcome and 
attachment 

number 

Approximate [%] of task 
completion in relation to the IRP 
and explanation of discrepancies 

between the plan and 
implementation (if applicable) 

1. 
 
 

  

2. 
 
 

  

3. 
 
 

  

…………………… 
 
 

  

 

 

  



The Doctoral School of Medical and Health Sciences 

Doctoral programme in the discipline …………………………… 

Jagiellonian University in Krakow  

 

4 

Report after the third year 

1. Tasks planned for the third year of IRP implementation and completed in the 

reported academic year .........., resulting from the IRP schedule (numbers of research tasks should 

correspond to their numbering in IRP, all tasks should be listed, including those that have not been 

completed): 

Research 
task no. 

Planned tasks for 

implementation 

 

Target 
outcome and 
attachment 

number 

Approximate [%] of task 
completion in relation to the IRP 
and explanation of discrepancies 

between the plan and 
implementation (if applicable) 

1. 
 
 

  

2. 
 
 

  

3. 
 
 

  

…………………… 
 
 

  

 

2. Additional tasks directly related to the IRP implementation, conducted in the reported 

academic year but not included in the IRP schedule for the reported year (e.g. tasks  planned for 

later years in the IRP schedule, unforeseen tasks that were not originally included in the IRP 

schedule but were necessary for project completion – maximum 200 words): 

Research task no. Topic 
 

1. 
 
 

2. 
 
 

3. 
 
 

……………………… .. 
 
 

 

3. Tasks planned but not fully completed during the first and second year (if applicable) 

Research 
task no. 

Planned tasks for 

implementation 

 

Target 
outcome and 
attachment 

number 

Approximate [%] of task 
completion in relation to the IRP 
and explanation of discrepancies 

between the plan and 
implementation (if applicable) 

1. 
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2. 
 
 

  

3. 
 
 

  

…………………… 
 
 

  

 

 

Report after the fourth year 

1. Tasks planned for the fourth year of IRP implementation and completed in the 

reported academic year .........., resulting from the IRP schedule (numbers of research tasks should 

correspond to their numbering in IRP, all tasks should be listed, including those that have not been 

completed): 

Research 
task no. 

Planned tasks for 

implementation 

 

Target 
outcome and 
attachment 

number 

Approximate [%] of task 
completion in relation to the IRP 
and explanation of discrepancies 

between the plan and 
implementation (if applicable) 

1. 
 
 

  

2. 
 
 

  

3. 
 
 

  

…………………… 
 
 

  

 

2. Additional tasks directly related to the IRP implementation, conducted in the reported 

academic year but not included in the IRP schedule for the reported year (e.g., unforeseen tasks 

that were not originally included in the IRP schedule but were necessary for project completion – 

maximum 200 words): 

Research task no. Topic 
 

1. 
 
 

2. 
 
 

3. 
 
 

……………………… .. 
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3. Tasks planned but not fully completed during the first, second and third year (if applicable) 

Research 
task no. 

Topic of the research 
task  

Target 
outcome and 
attachment 

number 

Approximate [%] of task 
completion in relation to the IRP 
and explanation of discrepancies 

between the plan and 
implementation (if applicable) 

1. 
 
 

  

2. 
 
 

  

3. 
 
 

  

…………………… 
 
 

  

 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………  

               Date and PhD student's signature  

 

 

Progress made: satisfactory/unsatisfactory** 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Signature of the supervisor/supervisors/auxiliary supervisor 

 

 

Progress made: satisfactory/unsatisfactory** 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 Date and signature of the coordinator of the interdisciplinary education programme pathway 

 

 

Progress made: satisfactory/unsatisfactory** 

 

……………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 Date and signature of the interdisciplinary education programme co-ordinator 

 

 

Progress made: satisfactory/unsatisfactory** 
 

…………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Date and signature of the Doctoral School Board representative 

**delete as appropriate 
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